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Tuesday, December 4  

Calendar  

Week 8 
Monday, 3rd  - Friday 7th 
December 
Swim School 
Wednesday, 5th 
December 
Year 6 Students—NHS 
Transition 9am—3pm 
Year 5 Leadership 
Speeches @9.30am 
Friday, 7th December 
Last day of Little 
Learners. Little Learners 
BBQ @12.15pm 
 
Week 9 
Monday, 10th December 
Presentation Day 
Rehearsal 
Tuesday, 11th December 
Presentation Day  
@10.30am—12noon—
CRC Theatre 
Wednesday, 12th 
December 
Year 6 Students—NHS 
Transition 9am—3pm 
Thursday, 13th 
December 
Year 6 Grandparents & 
Elders Morning Tea 
@10am 
Year 6  Farewell @6pm 
Friday, 14th December 
Fun Day 

Adams Street Narrandera NSW 2700 
Tel: (02) 6959 2144 Fax: (02) 6959 3274 
Email: narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website:  www.narrandera-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
“We learn and meet on Wiradjuri Country” 

 

Narrandera Public School Informer 

      Principal – Ms Susan Ruffles 

Term 4, Week 8                  Tuesday, 4th December, 2018 

125 East Street, Narrandera 

02 6959 2091 
For all your family health care needs 

2019 School Year 
All staff start Tuesday 29th January 2019. 

Yr1  - Yr6 Students start Thursday 31st January 2019. 
Kinder start Monday 4th February 2019. 
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LEETON SCHOOL DENTAL CLINIC 
The School Dental Clinic is available for all children aged from 0 – 18 years of 
age.  We encourage all parents to make an appointment for your child to have a 

full dental check.  Treatment at our clinic is FREE to all children who have a 
Medicare card.  To make an appointment please telephone our call centre on 

1800 450 046 
We hope to see you soon!!! 

Principal:   Susan Ruffles 
Deputy Principal: Kevin Junor 
Assistant Principal:  Karla Jamieson 
Assistant Principal: Helen Files 
Assistant Principal: Julie-Anne Rowe 
Phone:   02 6959 2144 
Fax:   02 6959 3274 
Email Address: narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
School Website:  www.narrandera-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
Dental Clinic:  1800 450 046 
Narrandera Schools as Community Centre: 6959 3894 

*Girls are allowed to wear grey shorts and school blue polo shirt/
collar shirt (the same as the boys) as a summer uniform option.  As 
this is an additional option only and not a changed uniform this 
option may be implemented from the start of Term 4 2018. Grey 
socks must be worn as it is the same as the boys full summer uniform.  
PLEASE NOTE: Not available for purchase at the P&C Uniform shop.   
*Sienna Lyons won the $50 voucher at MJC Automotive for donating 
2nd hand uniforms.  
*The P&C will be running more raffles next year for donating 2nd 
hand uniforms, so keep the second hand uniforms coming in.  
* Tickets are still available from the front office for the P&C’s end of 
year raffle. The prize is an iPad and will be drawn at Presentation 
Day. 
* Claim the date……NPS Fete 2019—5.4.19. 

Road Safety around the school 
Please remind children of road safety when arriving and leaving 

school. Some things to remind them of are:- 

 Scooters and bikes should be walked across the road when using 
the Adams Street school crossing.  

 Helmets are to be worn when riding bikes and scooters at all times. 

 Students are not to be dropped off in the bus zones at the start and 
end of the school day. 

mailto:narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


 

Page 3 Tuesday, December 4 

Our School has students who are highly allergic to 

NUTS and NUT PRODUCTS 

We seek your co-operation in trying to keep our 

school NUT FREE 

At year 4 camp we went to the pool, it was fun even though we were in the island 
pool. On Thursday and Friday we went bush walking, we didn’t find a lot of koalas 
but we did find a lot of fool’s gold, some quartz and oak. We were blessed with 
delicious food for breakfast, lunch and dinner. It was hard to sleep because of the 
rain and the wind. At night before bed we played bingo. Some of us got big prizes, 
others got little prizes. On Friday we had to take down the tents. By Amber. 

On Wednesday the 21st November, Year 4 went to the caravan park to have their 

camp. On the Wednesday we set up and went to the pool. At night we played bingo. 

On Thursday we went to the pool again and we went on a koala count. Zahli spotted 

the first koalas that day, a mum and a baby. That night we played bingo. On Friday 

we went back to school one hour earlier because of the bad weather. We packed up 

and went on a bush walk. When we got back to school we watched a movie and 

went home to our warm beds. Thank you Mrs Cassidy , Miss Paull, Simone and 

Richard. By  Chloe. 

One Wednesday I got up feeling 

better than ever. When I got to 

school we got to play like 

normal. When play was over we 

went to the hall and took all of 

our gear to the bus. We got on 

the bus and went to the Lake 

Talbot Caravan Park. We set up 

Jett’s tent and after that we had 

morning tea. After lunch we 

went to the pool. At the pool we 

had a little swim and then I 

played with toy skateboards. 

Then we went back to camp, had 

tea, and went up to the rec room 

for bingo. After bingo we went 

back to camp, had supper and 

went to bed. By Harry. 



Page 4 Tuesday, December 4  

 

Canteen News 
Specials for Recess ONLY 

 

 

 

Wednesday –  Spicy Mac n Cheese with salad $2 

 

Thursday –  Pastry Butterfly 50c 

 

Friday – Homemade Ice cream $1.50 

During our second last week of ‘Little Learners’ we enjoyed 

listening to ‘Pete the Cat’ on the interactive whiteboard.  

Afterwards we went on a scavenger hunt around the school to find 

Pete’s different coloured shoes. The Little Learners marked off 

each different coloured shoe as we found them, using a recording 

sheet and clipboard. This was not only lots of fun but reminded us 

of where different areas around the school are like the sports 

shed, the library, the office, and the canteen.  

We found the last shoe (and a chocolate treat) in the computer 

room. We then made some house pictures on the computer using 

shapes in Microsoft Word with 3R and Mr O. A big thank you to 

3R and Mr O!  
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Presentation Day 
Presentation Day is Tuesday, 11th 

December at 10.30am at the CRC 

church. All ‘Little Learners’ will be 

presented with a certificate and 

information bag from Narrandera Public 

School. 

All parents and carers are invited to 

attend.  

Children will need to come with families 

as Little Learners will be finished.  

They have a space down 

the front where they are 

able to sit with their 

teachers.  

 

 

 

Thank you for allowing your child to be 

involved in the Little Learners program 

over the past two terms.  

It has been our joy and privilege to teach 

this beautiful group of children every 

week. We have all had a lot of fun and all 

children will be better prepared for 

Kindergarten in 2019. 

 

Kara Kroek & Mel Davies  

NPS ‘Little Learners’ coordinators 

29.11.18 

NPS Little Learners BBQ 
The last day of ‘Little Learners’ will be Friday, 7th December.  

To celebrate a wonderful 2 terms together, there will 

be a BBQ for the ‘Little Learners’ and their 

parents/carers on this day at 12:15pm near the 

School Hall. Please come along to join in the 

celebration of your child’s hard work, to look at your 

child’s special scrapbook they have compiled during 

the ‘Little Learners’ program and to see things like 

school uniforms on display. We hope to see you there! 



 

This newsletter is 

produced with the 

support of the 

following local 

businesses:  
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125 East Street, Narrandera 

02 6959 2091 
For all your family health care needs 

 

COMMUNITY EVENTS: 
Little Movers -  

Dance, drama & music for children aged 0-5years.                                                                                

PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF DAY TO THURSDAYS  

4-4:30pm @ CRC Church Hall.  

Gold coin donation. Enquiries to Sally Thiem. 

 

Studio 3 Presents……. 

The Greatest Showman Concert 

Saturday 8th December @ CRC Theatre Narrandera 

Doors open at 6.30pm for a 7pm start 

Children $5, adults $10 and a family $25 

Don’t forget to purchase all uniform needs before 19.12.18 as the 

Uniform Shop won’t be open over the holidays. It will reopen for 2019 

on Wednesday 30th January (closed Tuesday 29th January 2019) 

Notes and money due back…. 

Yr3-6 Pool Party due 5.12.18 

Star Reward BBQ & Christmas 
Light Tour due 11.12.18 

K-2 Noah’s Ark Excursion  
due 12.12.18 


